
 

 

Cambridge Public Library Celebrates Haitian Flag Day with an Outdoor Performance from 
Tjovi Ginen 

CAMBRIDGE, MA, May 6—On Saturday, May 18, from 1-3 p.m., the Cambridge Public Library 
will host a performance from Haitian American band Tjovi Ginen in Joan Lorentz Park. Tjovi 
Ginen will perform sacred songs and rituals in celebration of Haitian Flag Day. No registration is 
required. Learn more here. 

Haitian Flag Day is marked on May 18 to celebrate the creation of the Flag of Haiti during the 
Haitian revolution. 

Tjovi Ginen has been the preeminent interpreter of Vodoun music in the New England area for 
over 25 years. The band’s high-octane fusion of vodoun music is characterized by pulsating 
rhythms and call and response. Reggae, ska, dub, and a variety of African traditional sounds 
highlight Haiti's dynamic culture while paying homage to its African roots. 

In the event of inclement weather, this performance will be held from 1-3 p.m. in the Main 
Library Lecture Hall. 

+++  

About the Cambridge Public Library:   
At the Cambridge Public Library, we welcome all, inspire minds, and empower 
community. We support a Cambridge where everyone has equitable opportunities to 
learn, people live their best lives and democracy thrives. The Library’s programming 
provides an opportunity for civic dialogue, conversation, and learning, which includes 
exploring a wide range of views. Visit our website to learn more. Subscribe to our email 
list to stay up to date on our events here.   

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate, including on the basis of disability. We 
may provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative formats, and 
reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to people with disabilities. For more 
information, contact us at library@cambridgema.gov, 617-349-4032 (voice), or via relay 
at 711.  

 

https://cambridgepl.libcal.com/event/12172019
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https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001xgNiOkp1RNxNYfiE119LlNpB-DwuG2iYgEH42S2If0_HnkFOCJDfno1Bm7pgFW-Zwoil7KoPLrrAI5Cl02Ts7XH9jhnWB5b4POHH_AlpB683LwUCTGbO91jWTH7ObisckDUJOGwaBnuq6q67RlTFSH-uM4Nue21nVs6fWBtbyEg%3D
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